
Week of Giving is here!
Thursday, June 2nd-Wednesday, June 8th, the student
council will be having an exhilarating, fun-filled week
of giving back to the students of Parkway Manor, the
community, and our amazing Parkway Manor staff to

end the school year.
Thursday, June 2nd: Donate a School Supply!
On June 2nd, the Student Council will be accepting donations to help students with
accessibility to school supplies for the 2022-2023 school year. We will accept pencils,
backpacks, binders, all that good stuff! Please put the items in the box in the caf on the
stage.

Friday, June 3rd: Celebrate our awesome staff with “room service!”
On June 3rd, throughout periods of the day, the student council 4th graders will be
surprising our amazing Parkway Manor staff!

Monday, June 6th: Caring with Cards!
Everyone will be making cards for kids at hospitals to make them feel better.

Tuesday, June 7th: Hats off 4 Cancer!
On June 7th, we will be accepting $1 donations to help kids who are battling cancer. By
paying a dollar, you have the opportunity to wear a  hat and help others!

Wednesday, June 8th: Popsicles and outside fun!
To finish the Week of Giving with a bang, everyone will get a scrumptious popsicle to
enjoy while having a blast doing something fun with classmates! How’s that to end the
school year?


